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24% February, 2022

Dear Valued Customer,

RE: PRICE RISE — Effective 4™ April, 2022

We wish to advise that we will be introducing a price increase of 7% for all
deliveries on or after 4™ April, 2022.

Our price rise is due to increases right across our business, including wages and
superannuation.

We trust that you understand our circumstances. However, if I can be of any
further assistance regarding this or any other matter please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Yours faithfully,
SUNRISE BAKERY (TAS) PTY LTD:-
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PAUL SELLARS
MANAGING DIRECTOR

250George Town Road, ROCHERLEA TAS 7248
T: 03 6326 1855 F: 03 6326 2434 E: enquiry@sunrisebakery.com.au



